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Memo 
 
TO:  The Honorable Melissa Bean, Congresswoman 
 
FROM: Jennifer Morrison, TFIC Managing Director 
 
RE:  2009 Transportation Authorization 
 
DATE:  August 24, 2009 
 

 

Please find enclosed the following inserts for your “TFIC Recommendations for the 
2009 Transportation Authorization” binder, which we originally provided you and/or your 
staff during our visit to your office in May: 
 

(1) Revised Table of Contents – We have added a new tab with information 
regarding the House T&I Proposed Surface Transportation Authorization Act of 
2009. 

 
(2) “House T&I Proposed STAA” Tab 
 
(3) “TFIC Summary Analysis & Key Recommendations” page – TFIC reviewed the 

House Transportation & Infrastructure Committee’s Proposed Surface 
Transportation Authorization Act of 2009 and developed these key 
recommendations in response to the bill. 

 
(4) “Additional TFIC Recommendations” pages – Seven TFIC policy groups 

reviewed the House T&I Proposed STAA and developed these additional 
recommendations. 

  
TFIC will continue to follow the debate regarding the reauthorization of the federal 
transportation program, and we will provide you updates regarding the various 
proposals and how their policies will affect Illinois’ transportation network. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email.   
Phone:  217-572-1271 
Email:  jennifer@filson-gordon.com 


